
IMPORTANT 
INFORMATION 

  

The Town of Argos recently accepted bids for Trash and 
Recycling services.  The most responsible bid came  
from Apex Waste, Inc.   We will begin using this service  
in January 2025. 

The last date for Republic Services will be Thursday, 
December 26. 

Trash pick-up will be on Thursdays and Recycling every other 
Friday beginning in January.   

Apex Waste will start delivering the RED  
totes/containers and dumpsters on Dec. 16.  Please  
note where the tote or dumpster is delivered since that  
will be the future pick-up location. 

Continue to use the blue Republic Totes or Dumpsters  
until December 26.  Additional information and the  
2025 pick-up calendar will be included with the  
December bill. 

Thank you, 

Clerk’s OƯice 


